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Asian Parliamentary Assembly 
Secretary-General 

 

 

  

 

  

 

His Excellency, 

Mr. Fazal Hadi Muslimyar 

Speaker of the House of Elders 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

With profound sorrow and sadness I hereby would like to extend my most sincere 

condolences to your Excellency on the recent brutal attack against Kabul University 

claiming martyrdom and injury of a number of people, including innocent students of the 

university. 

 

I, hereby seize this extremely sad moment to express my heartfelt sympathy to the families 

of the victims of this barbaric attack, people, parliament and the government of Afghanistan. 

I also strongly condemn this inhuman act of terrorism and pray for the soul of the victims of 

this unfortunate incident to rest in peace and speed recovery of the injured. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

Secretary General 

 

No. SG/2020/60 

Date: 5 November 2020     
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Asian Parliamentary Assembly 
Secretary-General 

 

 

  

 

  

 

His Excellency 

Mr. Mir Rahman Rahmani 

Speaker of the House of the People 

 

 

Excellency, 

It is with deepest sorrow that I learnt of the recent shocking deadly terrorist attack on Kabul 

University, leaving several people killed and wounded, including a number of innocent 

university students. 

I hereby wish to share my deepest grief and sympathy with the bereaved family of the 

victims who lost their loved ones and express my heartfelt condolences to the people, 

parliament and government of Afghanistan.  

I also strongly condemn this cowardly violent murder of innocent students and other people 

who have fallen victim to this horrific incident. Meanwhile, we wish Allah’s mercy upon 

those who lost their lives and speed recovery to those injured in this barbaric attack. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

Secretary General 

 

No. SG/2020/61 

Date: 5 November 2020     
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